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The Honorable 
Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Bob: 

January 29, 1973 

Just a quick note to thank you for your letter of 
January 24. I'll probably see you in Topeka before 
this letter arrives. 

Let me thank you for everything you did to make this 
transition r smooth, and let me assure you one of the real 
targets around here will be helping re-elect a fine 
Kansas Senator in 1974. 

Warm regards. 

Yours very truly, 

Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center: 31 O First Street Southeast, Washington, D.C. 20003. (202) 484-6500. 
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